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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 67
Committee: State Government Sponsor: Representative Chip Brown

Analyst: Riley Aaron Date: 02/14/2024

House Bill 67 as introduced would repeal the current exemptions for certain computer hardware

and software from state bid law and would provide further for the awarding of contracts for

information technology supplies or services by sole source procurement. This bill would not

otherwise affect state or local funding.


